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The following comment were received via email from Tanner Axt, Planner I, Planning & Development Services | City 

of Aurora 
 
Name: Steve Loeffler  
Organization: 2829 W. Howard Place, 2nd Floor  

Address: Colorado Department of Transportation Denver CO 80204  
Phone: 3037579891  
Email: steven.loeffler@state.co.us  

 
Comment: -Due to the proximity of this development to Interstate 70 we will want to review a drainage study to 
insure there will be no negative impact to the Interstate. -Any signing for this development that will be visible to 
Interstate 70 must comply with all applicable rules governing outdoor advertising in Colorado per 2 CCR 601-3. 

Signing may not be either partly or wholly in the Interstate Right-of-Way. -If any work is proposed in the Interstate 
Right-of-Way a permit from our office will be required. Application can be made at the following link: 
https://www.codot.gov/business/permits/utilitiesspecialuse/online-permit-application  

 
Response:  Acknowledged. 
 
 

 


